Conversation with Margaret NMDOT  6-11-25

Margaret didn’t write an approval letter for the Traffic Study they contracted with Parametrics as it got appealed, so the District Enigneer wrote a “agree with your recommendations” letter or something like thjat.

Margaret volunteered that if I or Ernest need some language on letterhead from the NMDOT, Margaret would be more thatn happy to send us one.
